
 

Plaza Holiday Decoration Removal Begins 

February 26 

Work will continue through March 1 

 

The City of Santa Fe Parks and Open Space Division will remove holiday 
decorations and lights from the Santa Fe Plaza beginning Monday, February 26, 
and continuing through Friday, March 1. 
 

The use of ladders and the operation of a scissor lift are required to complete the 
work. Designated areas of the Plaza will be barricaded for safety. Motorists, 
pedestrians, and Plaza vendors are urged to take caution around the work areas 
and respect the safety barricade boundaries.  
 

For more information, contact the Parks Division at 505-955-2106. 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0019XAyq4eN3DRgu8BC0kipyJ2Y_7Rivn072xmJRq-moqnw67V7UAIx_CnYEesmUxg6q7EAuddtJxfR1OuQUfRJB7dh9H_hArxqPT7FaB95wSOIWk2FyUgdAc2ZeRNC35e2jNIpCQe5KuVuBbUysInZuyydNBL1yGzL73kylGQb9J0VNOSGoYwNAR0Qntzu31Pz&c=C1sreO_j3N-fIusPNyC8H5dWQXjPJ5bikkMbaeJs_qhkexeph5j5YA==&ch=s3wJGS3ZcNjcovPLSGrAjEoQF0v5w2ETTl0rXYj9dw4DjwRfCfpN4Q==
tel:505-955-2106

